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The data for this report was taken from the Leader Dogs for the Blind Website (leaderdog.org) 
and includes the MD-19 donation totals from the first 3 quarters of the 2022-2023 Lions year.  
The 4th quarter donations from Lions will be entered at the end of June.  There is still time to 
make your club and personal donations before the end of this Lions year.  The gift of a guide 
dog empowers the blind and visually impaired to build confidence and gain their independence.  
This gift is given to clients free of charge, thanks to donations from Lions just like you! 
 
3rd quarter MD19 Donations 
 
Districts   Donations 
A           0.00 
B    2,200.00 
C       725.00 
D    1,300.00 
E    3,394.50       
F    8,968.45     
G    7,231.83     
H    2,553.50 
I           0.00 
Total          $26,373.28 
 
There has been a five-year decline in MD 19 donations to Leader Dogs for the Blind.  The last 3 
years were during the pandemic and donations were considerable down from all Multiple 
Districts in the Constitution Area 1.  I am happy to report, the data from the 3 quarter shows the 
MD-19 donations already exceeding the last year total by over $2,600.00.  Thank you for your 
generous giving! 
 
5 Year Donation history MD-19 
 
17-18   18-19                       19-20              20-21                      21-22 
$40,741.82            $36,153.66  $29,509.67               $27,391.56  $23,709.33 
 
 

 


